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 Dear Parents and Carers,  

Term one has come and gone with the blink of any eye. We have had a fantastic term and all have settled 

well into year 3 (KS2). It was wonderful meeting you all at parents evening and I am looking forward to 

an exciting Term 2 with you all on the build up to Christmas! 

See below to find out what we will be learning about in Term 2: 

In term 2 we will be learning 

about: 

English – Class Text: Fox 

Outcome: Fable Narrative and 

Information Report 

Maths - Addition and 

subtraction & Multiplication and 

Division 

History - The Stone Age to 

Iron Age 

Science - Forces 

RE - Sikhism 

PE – Gymnastics & Dance 

Music - Recorders 

ICT – Animation 

 

 Reminders:  

PE days are Tuesday and Friday – please 

may children come in wearing 

appropriate PE kits.  
 

Please can children regularly be using 

Times Tables Rock Stars and Spelling 

Shed. 

 

Spellings and Times tables will be tested 

on a Friday. 

 

Could contact books be in school every 

day please. 

 

Remember to check Class Dojo for 

updates and pictures of what we have 

been up to. 

 

Every child will have one opportunity 

every term to do show and tell to the 

class.  

 

School Trip: 

As part of our Year 3 RE topic, Sikhism, I have booked an exciting 

experience day at the Siri Guru Nanak Darbar Gurdwara. The Guru 

Nanak Temple is a Sikh Gurdwara situated in the town of Gravesend, 

Kent and will bring our Sikhism topic to life.  

This Year 3 trip is booked for Thursday 23rd November 2023. 

Letters will be sent out first week back in Term 2.  

Our Class Text: 


